
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Visitation Day November 14th 
 
American Education Week will be celebrated from November 13th – 17th.  A special 
highlight of this week is to have you visit your child’s classroom for a portion of the 
school day.  Pierrepont School’s Visitation Day will be held on Tuesday, November 14, 
2017.  
 
Visitation schedule is as follows: 
 
Block 1 
8:30 – 9:10   Parents of students with last names starting with A-M 
9:15 – 9:55   Parents of students with last name starting with N-Z 
 
Block 2 
1:00 – 1:40   Parents of students with last names starting with A-M 
1:45 – 2:25   Parents of students with the last name starting with N-Z 
 
 
Students in Mrs. Philp, Mrs. Garabedian/Ms. Lawson, Mr. Bach, and Mr. Evtimovksi’s 
homerooms will have language arts during block 1 and math during block 2.  Students in 
Mrs. Smith, Ms. Demetridaes/Mrs. Muller, Mrs. Lamba/Mr. Cuomo, and Mrs. Viola’s 
homerooms will have math during block 1 and language arts during block 2 
 
In order to make our visitation day a pleasant one, please adhere to the above time 
schedule and share the allotted time with other parents where seating in the rear of the 
classroom is limited.  To minimize disruption to the delivery of instruction, we ask that 
you do not bring children with you when you visit and that your cell phones are turned 
off upon entering the building.  As always, your cooperation is sincerely appreciated.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on November 14th. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
Joan Carrion  
Principal  
 
 
 


